January 31, 1977

Essayan-Getronagan Alumni, Inc.
c/o Mr. Arthur Honanyan

140 Tyler Avenue

Iselin, New Jersey 08830

Dear Mr. Honanyan:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of
$50.00, which you were kind enough to make to St. Vartan
Cathedral. :

Receipt Number 25979 is enclosed herewith.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director
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